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Dennis A Bloomfield 

Editor-in-Chief 

World Journal of Clinical Cases 

 

Re: Manuscript NO: 55317 

Dear Dr Bloomfield: 

 

Thank you for inviting us to submit a revised draft of our manuscript entitled, “Late-onset 

non-islet cell tumor hypoglycemia: a case report to World Journal of Clinical Cases. We 

also appreciate the time and effort you and each of the reviewers have dedicated to 

providing insightful feedback on ways to strengthen our paper. Thus, it is with great 

pleasure that we resubmit our article for further consideration. 

 

To facilitate your review of our revisions, the following is a response to the comment 

delivered in your letter dated 2020-11-3. 

Reviewer #1: 

Specific comments and recommendations: - Figure 2: The western blot image is of poor 

quality. It would be better if the authors could present a better-quality image. 

 

A. We have amended this by changing the content on Figure 2A. We have carried out 

the western blot analysis to figure out a specific high-molecular-weight form of IGF-II in 

both serum and tumoral tissue. 

 

Again, thank you for giving us the opportunity to strengthen our manuscript with your 

valuable comment. We have worked hard to incorporate your feedback and hope that this 

revision persuades you to accept our submission. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

Shunichi Matsumoto, MD, PhD 
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